P. L. FINANCE AND BUDGETING INSTITUTES

Four institutes on Public Library Finance and Budgeting were held at Williamston,
Clinton, Asheville and Salisbury in March. They were planned by committees of the
Trustees Section and the Public Libraries Section of the North Carolina Library Asso-
ciation and conducted by the Library Commission and the Institute of Government. A
total of 154 trustees and librarians representing 57 counties in North Carolina and
visitors from Tennessee and South Carolina attended the institute.
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